
   

 

   

 

 
 

UNISON Industrial Action  

 Monday January 23rd 2023 

 
The Government is now starting to feel the pressure of the incredible strength of 

UNISON, shown by the fantastic response to our strike action on the 10th of this month. 

We cannot stop now, to do nothing and wait for a response would be a mistake, when 

you have the pressure on, releasing it is the wrong way to go, we need to increase that 

pressure and force this Government to change it’s ridiculous stance on our terms and 

conditions. More is needed, and the strength of you,our members is starting to tell. 

With this in mind, UNISON is announcing another day of planned action on Monday 

January 23rd. Our strength is in our solidarity, if we stick together and stay strong we 

can get where we need to be. Once again we will be asking all UNISON members to be 

involved. 

The Government has time before the 23rd to sit down with UNISON and our sister 

unions, take seriously our demands and find a resolution to this dispute. We are willing 

to negotiate, but the government needs to know, our resolve is only going to 

strengthen. 

Please make a note of Monday the 23rd January, we go again, the ball is firmly in 

the Government’s court, UNISON members do not back down or release the 

pressure. 
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